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We are having our Harvest Festival in school on Wednesday 3rd 

November 2021.   

Unfortunately, due to  Covid, we are not able to invite parents 

into school to join us again this year. We will be having a       

collection for the Rainbow Centre Food Bank. Please send any 

donations of suitable items (dried or tinned food or suitable 

toiletries) on Monday 1st or Tuesday 2nd November. 

                                                                 Many Thanks for your support. 

Harvest Festival 

assemblies 

Remembrance Day—Thursday 11th November  

All the children will be making poppies this year and we will then be creating a Field 

of Remembrance at the front of the school  in time for the 11th of November. We will 

be having Remembrance Assemblies and will be observing a minutes  silence at 

11:00am. The British Legion have sent poppies into school, these will be 

available for the children for a small donation. Look out for the poppy 

sellers  after half term.  

Vacancies at School 

Temporary School Administrative Assistant—Maternity Cover 

Required from 6 December 2021, 21 hours per week. Please see the school website for 

further information. Closing date 29 October 2021. 

Midday Supervisory Assistants (MSA’s) 

We currently have vacancies for three MSA’s 11:45am—1:15pm 5 days per week. Please 

e-mail the school office for an application form. 

Relief Cleaning Staff  

We need relief cleaners to work on an ad-hoc basis during term time between the hours 

of 3:00pm and 6:00pm. Please contact the school office for more details . 

 



Parent Consultations 

Thank you to all parents who took part in the recent parent consultations. If 

you did not manage to speak to your child’s teacher, then please contact 

them to arrange a meeting. 

Data Collection Sheets  

For those who have already received data collection sheets, please could these be       

returned as soon as possible so we can ensure our system is up to date.  

Contact Details 

Please could you make sure that school are kept up to date with any changes in        

address / phone number / e-mail so we have your current details on our system. 

Many Thanks  

Parking Reminder 

When parking at school, please do not park on the zig zags or double yellow lines. 

Please try to park away from school and walk part of the way, especially at home 

time. 

Follow the link for more information www.northyorks.gov.uk 

 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/


Reminder—Secondary School Admissions 

Secondary school admissions for 2022 are now open. Applications need to 

be submitted online using the following link: 

www.northyorks.gov.uk/admissions 

The deadline for applications is 31 October 2021 

Reminder—Parents of Nursery Children   

(born between 1 September 2017 and 31 August 2018) 

If you have a child who falls into the age range above then they are due to start school 

in September 2022 

You can apply for a reception place from 12/10/21 to 15/01/22.  

Reminder—Flu Vaccine 

 

The nasal influenza vaccination is being offered to all children in Reception-

Year 11. Our team is scheduled to visit Northstead Community Primary 

School this Autumn as part of this programme. If you would like your child to 

receive this immunisation in school, please ensure your consent form has 

been submitted. 

Please see below for details of how to consent for your child. 

 

How do I give my consent? 

 

1. Go to https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/fluconsent/  
2.    Enter the School Code 121321 and click “Find School”. 
3.    Complete the form with your child’s information and parent/guardian                 

contact information*  
4.    Click the green “Submit” button. 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/school-admissions
https://www.hdft.nhs.uk/fluconsent


NYCC Proposed School Admission Arrangements 2023/2024 Consultation  

The consultation opens on 11 October 2021 and closes on 3 December 2021. You may 

view this at www.northyorks.gov.uk/consultations 

If you wish to respond please e-mail schoolorganisation@northyorks.gov.uk  

The consultation ends on 2 December 2021. 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/consultations


Free Violin Lessons 

Scarborough Music Centre has funding to be able to 
offer free violin lessons on Saturday mornings to year 
3,4,5,6 pupils. All applications will be processed on a 
first come first served basis as spaces are limited.   
Successful applicants will even be loaned an              
instrument free of charge for the duration that they 
attend the sessions.  

See  www.scarboroughareamusiccentre.co.uk  for 
more details or e mail 
Ralph.Alder@northyorks.gov.uk  

Enjoy Cricket Camp  

Monday 25th October to Wednesday 27th October at 

St Peters RC Primary School 

North East Yorkshire World Cup Legacy are holding a 

cricket camp on the above dates. This is a softball fun 

session available to children from years 2-6. 

Please follow the link for more information and to 

book your child’s place: 

St Peters Autumn Term Camps 

http://www.scarboroughareamusiccentre.co.uk/
mailto:Ralph.Alder@northyorks.gov.uk
https://srcdg-world-cup-legacy.myshopify.com/collections/st-peters-autumn-term-camps






Upcoming dates for your diary 

 

Wednesday 13th October    Parent Consultation Evening 4:00pm—6:30pm 

Mon 18th—Wed 20th October   Y6 Peat Rigg Outdoor Adventure Centre 

Wed 20th—Fri 22nd October    Y6 Peat Rigg Outdoor Adventure Centre 

Friday 22nd October     Break up for Half Term 

Monday 1st November    Return to school 

Wednesday 3rd November    Harvest Festival  

Thursday 11th November   Remembrance Day 

Friday 19th November    Children in Need—non uniform day 

 

Coast Tuition are offering fully funded  

English and Maths support in Scarborough. 

These are available to anyone over 18 who 

is unemployed.  

Please follow the link for more details: 

www.coasttuition.co.uk 

  

Have a lovely half term with your families. 

School re-opens on Monday 1st November. 

http://www.coasttuition.co.uk/

